
May 19, 2023

Kent Holsinger
Holsinger Law, LLC
1800 Glenarm Place Suite 500
Denver, CO 80202

RE: Request for Extension of Correction Action Deadline, Request for Extension of SI-3
Deadline, Kagie Gravel Pit, File No. M-1979-102

Dear Kent Holsinger,

On May 19, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your
request for a 60-day extension (to and until September 1, 2023) of the deadlines associated with
Surety Increase 3 (SI3) and corrective action due dates as specified in the Division’s inspection
report dated May 2, 2023 for the Kagie Gravel Pit (M-1979-102. This letter acknowledges that
the Division has granted this request and extended both deadlines to September 1, 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at hunter.ridley@state.co.us or by phone at
(720)868-7757.

Sincerely,
Hunter C. Ridley

Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS
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